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AUG 2 919H

South Carolina Electric and Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. O. W. Dixon, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 764 (Mail Code F-04)
Columbia, SC 29218

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - V. C. SUMMER, DOCKET NO. 50-395

This confirms a telephone conversation between Mr. Jerry Harrison and
Ms. Cynthia Perny of this office on August 24, 1984, concerning a meeting to
be conducted at the Region II Office on August 28, 1984, at 11:00 a.m. You
requested this meeting to discuss a proposed 10 CFR 50.54(p) change and
subsequent security construction details.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: 0. S. Bradham, Director
Nuclear Plant Operations

J. P. Harrison, Manager Nuclear
Security

B. G. Croley, Group Manager
Technical & Support Services

D. A. Lavigne, Associate
Manager QA

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
J. Hopkins, Project Manager, NRR
Document Control Desk -

S. tate of.Sguth Carolina '
,.

,

RII M
'

RI RII RII RIIA '

we L % YCPe y:cdg arr JP tohr RErutc$er FCantrell DVerrelli8/ 8/;gV84 8 7/84 8/sy/84 8/Jy/84 8/2#/84

,

23 840829g05000g0

F

)

TcT9/


